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30. June 2023

Announcements

From Monday, the next construction phase will continue on
Rudolf-Virchow-Straße. There, supply lines will be laid in the area
of the footpath and cycle path. An access road for residents will
be set up.
For the third construction phase, the pavement on the western side of the road as well as
the roadway will be closed from Monday, 3 July. The residents have been informed about
the measure.

Rudolf-Virchow-Straße: Closure for next construction phase


